
Burley Bulletin Board

Please check out our Facebook page https://www.facebook.com/BurleyPri/ as we like to update you with what the
children are getting up to in school and it would be great to get things shared in the wider community to showcase our
wonderful school !

https://www.facebook.com/BurleyPri/


Dear Parents,

Please save the date!! The BPSA’s annual general meeting is planned for 18th October (in the evening), exact time
and location to be confirmed!

We have a position coming up on the committee as Hannah is going to be stepping down as Chair person. Please let
us know if you are interested in the role! For further information please email burleybpsa@gmail.com or feel free to
speak to one of us outside school!

Samantha our secretary and Justin our Treasurer are happy to put themselves forward to continue in these roles, but
if anybody is interested then please get in touch!

Thank you,

The BPSA




